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Large Main Break Impacts Birmingham Water Works Customers in Northwest 
Jefferson County  
 
Birmingham, AL. (May 10, 2024) — Birmingham Water Works crews are on the scene of a large main 

break in Pratt City. While repairing this significant break, an estimated 10,000 to 15,000 customers in 

Forestdale, Fultondale, Minor, Adamsville, and surrounding areas will be without water. This includes 

Brookside, Graysville, and West Jefferson. Although the completion of this repair cannot be determined 

at this time, we anticipate it to take most of the day Friday. Updates will be provided as work on the 

repair progresses. We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your patience as we work to 

restore service to normal operation.  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
About Birmingham Water Works:  
Founded in 1951, Birmingham Water Works (BWW) serves nearly 770,000 people in Jefferson, Shelby, Blount, St. 

Clair, and Walker counties. The BWWB operates four filtration plants, a certified testing laboratory and has more 

than 4,000 miles of pipe in its distribution network and remains one of the nation’s leading water providers. 
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